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From: Rummel, Jeffrey [Rummel.Jeffrey@ARENTFOX.COM]

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2006 10:50 AM

To: zzMSHA-Standards - Comments to Fed Reg Group

Subject: RIN 1219-AB44 - Underground Mine Rescue Equipment and Technology

Dear Sirs:  

Attached please find the "Comments of Arent Fox PLLC Regarding the Potential Impact of MSHA 
and Congressional Action on FCC Compliance for Manufacturers and Mining Companies", in 
connection with the above-referenced proceeding. 

For any questions regarding the FCC regulatory compliance issues raised in the attached 
Comments, please contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted,  

 
Jeffrey Rummel, Esq.  

<<Comments.pdf>>  
Jeffrey E. Rummel, Esq. 
Arent Fox PLLC 
1050 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20036-5339 
Tel: 202-715-8479 
Fax: 202-857-6395 
rummelj@arentfox.com 
www.arentfox.com  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments are for the exclusive and 
confidential use of the intended recipient. If you received this in error, please do not read, 
distribute, or take action in reliance upon this message. Instead, please notify us immediately by 
return email and promptly delete this message and its attachments from your computer system. 
We do not waive attorney-client or work product privilege by the transmission of this message. 

 
IRS Circular 230 disclosure: 
To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that, unless 
expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication 
(including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for 
the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, 
marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein. 




